
 
 

City of Marion, KY 
Lienholder Notification System 

As a result of new legislation approved by the State of Kentucky in 2016 (HB 422/KRS 65.8836), 

cities are required to create a Lienholder Notification System that provides lienholders and other 

interested parties with electronic notifications of all final orders filed by the City of Marion. 

Approximately every 7 days, the information is posted on the City website (www.marionky.gov) and sent 

electronically (emailed) to the parties who have submitted this form. 

Please complete this form and return it if you would like to receive email notifications of final orders.  

Individuals and entities, including but not limited to lienholders, may register with the office of the City 

Clerk to receive the notifications which are emailed approximately every 7 days. You may submit this 

form via: email (thart@marionky.gov); regular mail (City of Marion, Attn: Terri Hart, 217 South Main 

Street, Marion, KY 42064); facsimile (marked Attn: Teri Hart at 270.965.5235); or hand delivery (Marion 

City Hall). 

The following information is required. Please print legibly. 

Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: ____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: (________) __________________________________________ 

Email Address: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Please note it is the responsibility of the registrant to register and keep the information updated. 

http://www.marionky.gov/

